
“Children are a gift from the Lord.   
They are a reward from him.” 

Psalm 127:3  

 

  DIRECTOR :   Mary Cole 979.776.9977 Ext. 230  mcole@centralbcs.org  www.centralbcs.org 

 
 

1991 FM 158   *   College Station   *   TX   77845        

 

Dear Parent, 
   

Thank you for your interest in our Mother’s Day Out Program at Central Baptist Church.  Our program 
strives to care for children in a loving, safe, and fun Christian environment.  Please review the following in-
formation regarding our program and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 

Registration is open to Central Baptist Members and existing MDO students on  
February 21st.  Registration for the public begins March 19th.   

 
Fall 2018/Spring 2019 
Dates:  Mondays & Wednesdays  Beginning September 5, 2018 
Calendars will be available at a later date 
Time:   9:00am-2:30pm 
Ages: 2 months– 3 years 
Registration Fee (non-refundable):  $125.00 
Tuition:  M/W  $225  Monday only $125 Wednesday only $140 
Supply Fees:  $60/semester 
 
If you would like to register your child for our program, print and complete the registration form.  You  
MUST bring the form and the fee to the MDO office.  We will start accepting paperwork at 9am on   
February 21st.  Spots are filled on a first come first serve basis.  After February 21st you can come in on a 
regular school day or email me for availability.  
 
Once your completed registration form is received, you will receive a confirmation email.  In late July, an 
enrollment packet will be available online to download, complete, and return.  More information will come 
via email.  Please note that current immunizations will be required for all students. 
 
Big things are happening at Central Preschool.  We hope to be moved into our new Children’s building for 
Summer 2018 and we will also begin using the KidCheck check-in system.  More information coming  
soon!  We are looking forward to making great memories with your children in our new facility!  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
In Christ, 
Mary Cole 
MDO Director 
 

 



   Central Baptist Church 
 Mother’s Day Out 

     1991 FM 158 * College Station, TX * 77845 * (979) 776-9977 Ext. 230 
mcole@centralbcs.org  www.centralbcs.org 

 

Fall 2018/Spring 2019 
Registration Fee:    $125 

 Registration form and payment must be presented in person to the MDO Office 
 Registration Fee is non-refundable 

 Fee is due at time of enrollment to secure position 

 
Registration opens to current students, CBC members, and CBC Weekday Staff on Feb 21, Open to all on March 19th 

 

************************************************** 

 

 Child’s Name:___________________________________  Boy:_____ Girl:____ 
  
 Birth Date:________________________________________________________ 
 
 Parents: __________________________________________________________ 
 
 Address:__________________________________________________________ 
  
 City & Zip: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 Phone #:_________________________ Cell #____________________________ 
 
 Email:_____________________________________________________________ 
  
 Any comment or concerns:___________________________________________ 
 
 Church you attend:__________________________________________________ 
       
 Register my child for:      Mondays Wednesdays Both 
 

*All correspondence will be via email unless other arrangements are made with the MDO office. 
  


